
From: Hampton, Adria C. <AHampton@wspa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/20/2016 11:33:08 AM
Subject: WSPA-TV (Greenville) question regarding Colonial Pipeline

Hey Ms. Adams -

I hope you're well today. I'm sure it's a busy one.

I'm continuing to follow the Colonial Pipeline situation and I was curious as to why the Governor has not yet 
issued a "state of emergency" when other states like North Carolina already did. I'm aware of her executive 
orders and it's merely an inquiry based on questions from our viewers.

If you wouldn't mind providing some additional clarity to this question, that would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks in advance,
Addie Hampton
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